TOWN OF LEWISBORD
Westchester County, New York

Planning Board
79 Bouton Road
South Salem, New York 10590

Tel: (914) 763-5592
Fax: (914) 875-9148
Email: planning@lewisborogov.com

June 17, 2021

Mr. Nick Lee, Chair

Inland Wetlands Commission
Town of Wilton

238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT 06897

Re:  Proposed construction of a kitchen addition and deck
174 Silver Spring Road, Wilton, CT.

Dear Chair Lee and Members of the Inland Wetlands Commission:

I write, on behalf of the Town of Lewisboro’s Planning Board, with regard to the
proposed construction of a kitchen addition and deck at the Elia Residence, 174 Silver
Spring Road, Wilton, CT.

The Planning Board received the referral (a copy of Ms. Larkin’s letter, dated June
7, 2021, is attached) and discussed the matter at its June 15, 2021 meeting. At that
meeting, the Planning Board authorized me, as Chair, to advise the Inland Wetlands
Commission that as a result of our review, we have no objections to and no comments on
the proposed additions at the Elia Residence, 174 Silver Spring Road, Wilton, CT.

Respectfully submitted,

%«M\Q_ﬂ— Ondargo S5
Janet Andersen, Chair

cc: Peter Parsons, Supervisor
Members of the Town Board
Gregory Folchetti, Esq.
Members of the Planning Board
Ms. Ciorsdan Conran
Jan Johannessen, AICP, Kellard Sessions
Judson K. Siebert, Esq.
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June 7, 2021
CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Town Clerk

Town of Lewisboro

PO Box 500

11 Main Street

South Salem, NY 10590

Town Clerk:

Pursuant to Public Act 87-533, the Wilton Inland Wetland Commission hereby gives written
notice of an application involving regulated activities within 500 feet of the Lewisboro/Wilton
Town Boundary. The subject of the application is for a proposed addition and new deck within a
regulated area at 174 Silver Spring Road, Wilton, CT.

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact our office at the above number. The
application is available for review Monday - Friday 8:00 - 4:00 pm at the office of the
Commission.

Sincerely,
Liz Larkin
Administrative Assistant



